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Public Notification

This is to inform general public that in view of the solidarity and interest expressed by
development partners, individuals, corporate bodies, institutions, CSOs, etc. to make
voluntary contributions and donations towards response and containment of COVID-19,
the Ministry of Finance has opened COVID-19 Response Fund Account with BoBL,
Thimphu. For making voluntary contribution and donation, Bank Account details can be
obtained from the following officials:

1. Mr. Tshering Dorji, Director DPA, Mobile # 17600755;
tsheringdorji@mof.gov.bt

2. Ms. Chening Peldon, CFO, MoH, #+975-17955595; cpeldon@health.gov.bt

3. Ms. Ugyen Choden, Chief Analyst, DFRS, RMA, Mobile #17777384;

ugvenchoden@rma.org.bt

The voluntary contributions and donations can also be made using COVID-19 icon facility
available on mBoB.

In order to ensure proper management of the contributions and to avoid duplication of
efforts, all individuals, corporate bodies, institutions, CSOs, business entities etc. shall not
engage in any fund mobilization initiatives for COVID-19 activities without obtaining prior
approval of the Ministry of Finance, Royal Government of Bhutan.

The notification is issued for strict compliance.
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